NOTICE TO THE BAR

RETURN TO REGULAR COURT HOURS FOR HUDSON COUNTY
SUPERIOR COURT BEGINNING MONDAY, JUNE 30, 2014

Beginning Monday, June 30, 2014, the hours for the Hudson County Superior
Court will return to the regular 8:30 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. This rescinds the Notice dated
February 6, 2014, which had been issued in anticipation of traffic problems resulting
from the long-term closure of the Pulaski Skyway to inbound traffic into Jersey City;
those traffic problems have not materialized. This resumption of regular court hours
has been approved by the Chief Justice pursuant to Rule 1:30-3(a) and Directive #1-82.
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Glenn A. Grant, J.AD.
Acting Administrative Director of the Courts

Dated: June 11, 2014



